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Yolo County and City of West Sacramento Host Job Fair  
 
(Woodland, CA) – The Yolo County One-Stop Career Center, in partnership with the City of West 
Sacramento, is hosting a job fair for those interested in employment in manufacturing and skilled trades.  
The job fair will be held on Thursday, March 6, 2008, 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. in the Galleria at the West 
Sacramento City Hall, located at 1110 West Capitol Avenue in West Sacramento.    
 
Representatives from approximately 30 Sacramento area employers, apprenticeship programs and One-
Stop partners will be on hand to meet with job seekers.  Information will be available on positions in the 
fields of welding and fabrication, electrical, construction, electronics assembly, production, and 
engineering.  Job seekers are asked to bring their resume. 
 
“Job fairs like this are an avenue for Yolo County residents to access multiple employment possibilities 
in one location,” said Pam Miller, Yolo County Department of Employment and Social Services 
Director.  “It is exciting to be able to bring numerous employers and job seekers together in one event, 
and it enables us to follow our vision of developing and strengthening the workforce in partnership with 
the community.”  
 
This job fair is an equal opportunity employer Workforce Investment Act (WIA) Title I financially 
assisted program.  Auxiliary aids and services are available, upon request, to individuals with 
disabilities. 
 
The Yolo County One-Stop System provides both employers and job seekers with optimum employment 
related services at no cost to the customer.  Job seekers can receive assistance with employment, training 
and education needs.  The Yolo County One-Stop System is operated by the Yolo County Department of 
Employment and Social Services, which also provides income support, food stamps and other aid to 
eligible low-income individuals and families, and protective and supportive services for both children 
and vulnerable adults. 
 
For more information, contact Art Rodriguez, Yolo County One-Stop Services Supervisor, at (916)375-
6336 or via e-mail: art.rodriguez@yolocounty.org.   
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